
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

DWS to hold a media briefing to give a progress report about projects in 

the province 

 

28 March 2017 

 

The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) and Lepelle Northern Water will host a joint   

media briefing to give progress report about on-going projects in the province. 

 

The briefing will focus mainly on the following projects: 

 Mopani Water Intervention project in Giyani;  

 the Nandoni-Nsami pipeline project;  

 Groot Letaba Water Development Project in N’wamitwa;  

  Tzaneen Dam Wall Raising. 

 

   

Members of the media are invited to attend the briefing  as follows 

 

 

Date : Wednesday, 29 March 2017 

Venue : Azmo Place, Dept. Water and Sanitation, Boardroom 511 

Time : 10;00  

  

For confirmations please contact Mabizela Sipho on mabizelas@dws.gov.za 082 652 7469 or 

Lucian Matlou on MatlouL@dws.gov.za/  083354 4472  

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation  

 

 

For more information contact: Sputnik Ratau, DWS Director, Media Liaison: 

0828742942  

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water and Sanitation portal at: 

www.dws.gov.za  
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